
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Book Awards 

Room 1  Freedom Marino Campbell 

Room 4 Daisy Martin 

Room 6 Jack Prentis 

Room 7  Talia O’Carroll 

Room 8 Mana Tupu-Ngahere 

Room 9 Ru-papera Hati Wiperi 

Room 10 L.J. Ahu 

Room 11 Malika Makatea Cooper 

 

Principal Awards 

Room 11 Vickie Lee Mehana Baldwin 

Room 1 Peyton Macdonald 

Room 4 Walter Tihore 

 

MISSING: 

A brand new yellow helmet was taken off a 

scooter yesterday during school time.  Please 

return to the school office.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: TABLOID SPORTS 
11.30  Friday 16 February 

  Rooms 7, 8, 1, 2, 3, 4, 9, and 11 

1.30  Friday 16 February 

  Rooms 5, 6, and 10 

Principals Message 
Kia Ora Whanau, 
Firstly, we would like to thank all whānau and students 
who attended the meet the teacher BBQ’s last week. 
The turnout was outstanding and it was a great chance 
for our whānau to come and meet our teachers.   
 
 Secondly, this week we have the Education Review 
Office (ERO) visiting our school. This review is a great 
opportunity for us as a school to show them all the great 
things going. The feedback from this is valuable for us to 
improve as a school and further develop everything we 
do to grow and develop our tamariki. 
 
This Friday we will be holding tabloid sports for all the 
school. This will start at 11.30 am for our Middle and 
Senior students and will start at 1.30 pm until 2.45 for 
our Junior students. This will be run in partnership with 
Icon Sports. We welcome you all to come in and watch 
our tamariki in action. 
 
Also, last week we held our Year 6 elections for student 
leaders. The successful elected students will be 
announced this week and the names of these students 
will be published next week.. I would like to congratulate 
all students who put their name forward to go through 
the process to be a student leader at Waitara East 
School. 
 
Lastly, in the coming week teachers will be getting in 
touch with some whanau to collect their voice about 
learning. We value this information you share with us 
and a vital part to build a strong picture of how we can 
help you child reach their full potential at our school. 
Have a great week. 
 
Ehara taku toa, I te toa takitahi engari he toa takatini. 

 
Perrie Topia 
Principal 
 

Principal Awards and Duffy Book Awards  

Waitara East School Weekly Newsletter 
Tuesday, 13 February, 2018 

 
Last Week’s Focus: Following instructions. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For your 
Calendar 

Sept 1 
Labor Day 

 

 

 

 


